Covington Catholic High School

Kentucky High School Athletic Association
2280 Executive Drive
Lexington, KY 40505

April 2, 2001
To Whom i May Concern:

This letter is regarding the Title IX forms that must be submitted to the KHSAA by April
15, 2001, After talking with Executive Assistant Commissioner, Brigid DeVries, at the
Delegates Assembly on January 9, 2001, she asked that a letter be written to the KHSAA
stating that Covington Catholic High School is a single-sex school and does not have to
submit the Title IX forms. She requested this letter so that there is written record on file
at the KHSAA.

Covington Catholic High School is a single-sex school and is not required to submit Title
IX forms according to the “Commissioner’s Notes” publication.

If you have any questions I can be reached at school at 859-431-5351. Thank you for
your assistance.

Sincerely,

Andrew M. Listerman
Athletic Director
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